
In the September 2010 article "Seeking Full Citizenship: A Defense of Tenure Faculty 
Status for Librarians" by Coker, vanDuinkerken, and Bale, note 67 appears as follows:

67. Gail R. Gilbert, "Keeping the Bar High: The Reinstatement of Tenure for Librarians 
at the University of Louisville," Kentucky Libraries 71, no. 2, 1961: 17-19.

Gilbert's article was published in the Spring 2007 issue of Kentucky Libraries, not 1961.

We regret the error.
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